
Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

Sent: Monday, June 20, 2016 9:16 AM
To: Kevin R. Eibenholzl (keibenholzl@releeinc.com)
Subject: Status Update Request for Additional Site Investigation for Jagemann Plating Co Inc

Good morning Kevin,

As of our last correspondence in April 2016, a vapor mitigation system was installed and you were soliciting bids to get
the site investigation restarted. Have the monitoring wells and piezometers been installed yet to move the site
investigation forward? The last official report submittal for this site was in October 2014. If no additional site
investigation activities have been completed to date, the responsible party has 60 days to restart the investigation or a
notice of non-compliance will be issued. If additional site investigation activities have been conducted, please submit a

status update report to summarize what has been completed.

Thanks,

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.eov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
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